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Reception have got lots 

of new, exciting activities 

in their outdoor provision. 

The children are enjoying 

writing their tricky words 

outside. 

Year 1 have been learning 

to write SHOUTING        

sentences using capital    

letters and exclamation 

marks. They are writing   

excuses not to go to bed. 

Year 2 have been writing 

postcards to explain what 

has changed since 1905. 

They are working hard to 

use different conjunctions 

and a variety of          

punctuation. 

Year 3 have been reading 

Egyptian Cinderella. They 

have been considering how 

a character might be       

feeling and have then    

written sentences using a 

wide range of vocabulary. 

They have then suggested 

edits and self-assessed 

their own work. 

Year 5 have learned all the 

verses of The Highwayman 

to recite to the whole 

school. They also made 

puppets as part of their 

homework project to help 

with their reciting.  

Year 6 are reading the 

book Wonder. They have 

been writing diary entries 

from one of the                     

characters, considering 

the characterôs feelings, 

including details from the 

book and using language 

suitable to their character. 


